
Jailed Turkish trade union colleagues released

(11 April 2013) The outcome of the trial hearing on the detained trade union 
colleagues of KESK was positive: those in jail were all released. There will be no 
restrictions on their travel. Individual trade unionists, EPSU affiliates, EPSU, PSI and 
the global union movement have been pressing for their release. The prosecutor 
decided there was no reason for the continued detention.

KESK Press release: http://www.kesk.org.tr

For a previous article please see: http://www.epsu.org/a/9354
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